

Mr. Thorin Schriber Foundation for the Global Compact 685 3rd Avenue New York NY 10017 USA

United Nations Global Compact

23 March 2017

1/1

Dear Sir.

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEO statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the main issue areas of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.

We would like to align our internal reporting cycle with the COP deadline. We hereby request our COP deadline to be adjusted to end of September since our biennial CSR BESIX Group Report is published during the summer.

Sincerely Yours,

Frederic de Schrevel*

Secretary General - General Counsel

BESIX Group SA/NV

BESIX Group Av. des Communautés 100 1200 Brussels Belgium

*permanent representative of Arti<mark>tepa sprl/bvb</mark>a

T: +32 (0)2 402 62 11 www.besix.com